
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
St. John the Baptist Parish 

Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church 
 

390 High St. New Glasgow, NS B2H 2X7 

Telephone: 902-695-3433 Fax: 902-752-0805 

E-mail: allsaint@eastlink.ca Website: www.stjohnthebaptistns.com 

St. Vincent de Paul Assistance 

Eastside (St. John the Baptist) 902-771-2766 

Westside (Our Lady of Lourdes) 902-759-1389 

 
 

Served By…            Who invite you to celebrate ... 
 

Fr. Tom MacNeil - Pastor          Sunday Eucharist: 
902-695-3107; cell 578-4994                                      Saturday: 

Email  tamac@ns.aliantzinc.ca                                4:00pm St. John the Baptist 

                   Sunday: 

Pat Gillis - Director Rel. Ed.                   9:30am St. John the Baptist 

902-695-3433                                                11:30am Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

Maureen Willis - Secretary                          
902-695-3433                       Reconciliation   
Robert Rogers - Office Finance   Saturday 3:15-3:45pm 

Paulette Fraser - Office Finance   Sunday 8:45-9:15am                                  
Ian Fraser - Custodian    Baptism - as requested 

Tom Mooney – Pastoral Council Chair  Marriage - one year notice (to be 

Clinton Keay – Finance Council Chair  certain all requirements are met) 

   
 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time                    August 19, 2018 



 

 
 

Saturday  4:00pm   Mass at St. John the Baptist 

 

Sunday    9:30am   Mass at St. John the Baptist   
    

                11:30am   Mass at Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

 

Monday   9am   Mass at St. John the Baptist 

 

Tuesday  9am   Mass at St. John the Baptist 

 

Wednesday  NO MASS 

 

Thursday                           NO MASS 
           

Friday   10:30am   Mass at Glen Haven 

 

Saturday  4:00pm   Mass at St. John the Baptist 

 

Sunday           9:30am   Mass at St. John the Baptist 

 

   11:30am   Mass at Our Lady of Perpetual Help  
 

 

 Deanery Weekday Masses:   

 

              Our Lady of Lourdes: Monday, Wednesday, Friday - 9am; Thursday - 6:30pm 
Holy Name: No Masses   Stella Maris: No Masses 

                         

♫♫SENIOR CHOIR:♫♫ 
The choir will return to the loft on 

Sunday September 16th.  At this 

time we welcome back all former 

members and welcome new members 

interested in joining the choir. High 

school students are also welcome. 

The choir leads the singing each 

Sunday at the 9:30am Mass and choir 

practices are held at 9am prior to 

Mass. For further information 

contact Dennis Mac Donald at  

902-752-3629.  ♫♫♫ 

 This week’s Calendar 

Weekly Collection             August 11/12
    
Envelope Collection               $2,777.00         
Loose Collection                    $125.00         
Total      $2,902.00  
PAD Income                                $ 606.65                 
Average Weekly Expenses     $4,200.00 
Shortfall this week         -$691.35   
Envelopes Distributed                       262                                                       
Envelopes Returned                124                                                         
PAD Contributors                                 26                                               
Average Contribution                  $23.39 
 

Your continued generosity is 
appreciated! 



When being admitted to hospital:   
Please let the admission people know that you wish to be placed on the list for 
“Catholic Patients”.  When we go to visit at the hospital we are only provided with a 
“denomination list” for Catholics.  If you are not listed as “Catholic” then your name 
is not on the list and we do not know that you have been admitted to hospital.  
Thank you 
 

Holy Rosary  

ill be recited by St. John the Baptist CWL at 9am before Sunday morning 
Mass every Sunday and will continue until the choir returns in the fall.  
Everyone is welcome to come and join in. 

 
The Respect Life Centre in Antigonish will be hosting a flea market on  
Saturday, August 25 from 10 am- 1pm. at the Claymore Inn and Suites (rear 
entrance), admission $1. Items will include household goods and decor, toys, 
books and used jewellery. To arrange drop off or pick up of items call the 
Respect Life Centre at (902)863-6636 or Clare at (902)863-3873. 
 
Walk for Parkinson’s Disease The Pictou County Walk for Parkinson’s will take 
place at Northumberland Regional High School in Alma on Saturday, September 
8.  Registration is at 1pm and the walk begins at 2pm.  To participate or to 
donate, please call Walk Coordinator, Josephine Jollymore, at 902-752-6791. 
 
The Pictou County Y Service Club Women are having their 45th Annual Book Fair at the 

Schooner Curling Club. This fundraiser is the largest for the Club and its success continues to 

provide much needed funds for the distribution to many needy Community Organizations, 

such as YMCA Youth, Bikes for Kids, Shepherd's Lunch Program, Food Bank, Christmas 

Boxes and many more. The Book Fair will run daily beginning Tuesday Sept. 4th to Thursday 

Sept. 13th . Donations of books are always accepted. Thanks for your support! 
 

Telegraph Creek, B.C. Wildfires:  Last week parts of a letter were read about 

the situation in Telegraph Creek in a poor area of northern British Columbia.  If you 

wish to provide assistance to them you can place a donation in a plain envelope and 

mark it for òTelegraph Creekó, (you can add your regular envelope number to the 

plain envelope).  This will be forward to our Diocesan Business Office and they will 

send the total amount from our Diocese.  Thank you for any assistance you may be 

able to provide. 
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Merigomish United Church presents òHeliosó, Atlantic Canadaõs 

premier five piece a cappella vocal ensemble performing Friday, 
September 7 at 7:30pm. This group of highly trained singers will bring 
their exceptional blend and artistry to a wide variety of Renaissance 

music from England, Italy, France and Spain on this their first visit to 
Pictou County. Tickets: $20 and $5 for students. Available at H&R 

Music, LBR GAS BAR, Merigomish or call Vickie at 902-926-2566  
 

Classic Country Music Jam will be starting again on September 11 and every Tuesday 

after that from 6:30-9pm at Our Lady of Lourdes Hall.  Admission is $5.  No fee for 

players.  Light lunch will be served and there will be a 50/50 draw.  For more information 

contact Bernie McCarron at 928-0426. 
 

Parish Ministry Schedule  
August 25/26 

 
  CWL         

 

Readers        Saturday                 Sunday   
         TBA    Mary Murray     
    Pat Gillis    Robert Rogers 

 

Altar Servers    Anna Lakenman   Karol Brown       
     Maryanna MacMillan  Maggie Brown 
     Maureen Willis+   Julia Brown + 
        

Ministers of Holy Communion  Shirley Manos   Robert Simpson       
                          Marion MacKenzie  Kate Mooney  
     Anne Willis        Aileen Pitts 
 

Gift Bearers    Marie Grady            Sheila MacMillan  
                   Irene Liska  
     Mary MacPherson 
      
Ministers of Hospitality  Marie Grady         Allan MacDonald 
     Irene Liska         Robert Simpson 
     Mary MacPherson  Linda MacDonald (ramp) 
     Eileen Titus     
                     
                 
                 
           
               
        


